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16 January 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 4 – Conisbrough Castle Visit Friday 28th June 

Our topic in the Summer term will be Castles. For this we will be going to Conisbrough Castle 
on Friday 28th June.  

The coach will leave school just after 9:15am and return for home time at 3:15pm. The children 
will need to wear school uniform. Weather dependent, your child may need sunscreen and a 
hat.  

Your child will need a packed lunch and a water bottle on the day. Should you require the 
school to provide a packed lunch please let the school office know as soon as possible.  

The cost of the trip is £13.50 per child. This covers the cost of transport and the educational 
lessons whilst at Conisbrough Castle. Parental voluntary contributions are welcomed for this 
trip. However, the school reserves the right to cancel the trip should it consider the net cost 
after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomic. All contributions should be 
paid via ParentMail by Friday 7th June.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Miss Jackson and Mr Jones 

 


